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We appreciate that parents may have additional childcare requirements offsite i.e. in their own home however staff at Little Plums Day Nursery are not permitted to baby sit/care for children registered or were registered within the last 12 months at the setting.

Little Plums Day Nursery do not provide a baby sitting service. 

Staff who undertake babysitting responsibilities for other children should ensure they notify management at the earliest opportunity. Have their own insurance etc. Staff should also ensure there is no association directly or indirectly with Little Plums Day Nursery. Staff uniform should not be worn. 
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